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The reasons you site to enact this law is unreasonable. Page 2 line 9 refers to saving 10 lives a
year in Oregon by enacting this law. Per 2017 census there are just a little over 843 thousand
kids under the age of 18. How is this conceptually a thought that 10 kids out of 843 thousand
requires punishing of all Oregonians? 
There are homeless on our streets, kids that are abused, kids in foster care, kids that go without
food and you want to push this type of legislation? 
Your time as our leaders should be taking up by doing much more important things in our
state like growing the economy, preparing our roads to handle the additional people, rent
control so people don't become homeless.
There are many others that are far more important than taking freedoms from tax paying
Oregonians
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